To: Sunnica Energy Farm

Subject: Re: EN010106 — Sunnica Energy Farm
Date: 16 May 2022 19:31:05

Dear Sir,

In response to your request for comment.

On balance it does not seem appropriate to grant a delay for the reasons provided. The
proposed change to the scheme is quite significant and would have thought it would
require Sunnica to re-apply.

Since so much is unknown and out of their control it would appear they are over optimistic
about the time required to properly consider, document and resolve issues of the proposed
changes.

Sunnica should have fully explored option 3 at the outset. Not to have done so raises
concern about their ability and competence to deliver and run such a significant national
infrastructure scheme.

Regards
Sean McGinty

On Wed 4 May 2022 at 15 41, N"I Mall Dlstubutlon

Application by Sunnica Ltd for an Order
Granting Development Consent for the
Sunnica Energy Farm

Planning Act 2008 (as amended)

Request by the Applicant in Respect of the
Timing of the Preliminary Meeting /
Examination

Dear Sir/Madam

Unique Reference: 20030380

Please find below a website link (URL) to a letter from the
Examining Authority requesting comments on the specific matters



that has been published on the National Infrastructure Planning
website.

http://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/document/EN010
106-002191

You can also view the letter under the Documents tab on the
project webpage of the National Infrastructure Planning website:

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/projects/eastern/
sunnica-energy-farm/?ipcsection=overview

Yours faithfully

Sunnica Energy Farm Case Team
National Infrastructure Planning
Helpline: 0303 444 5000

Email: sunnica@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/ (National
Infrastructure Planning)

Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-
inspectorate (The Planning Inspectorate)

Twitter: @PINSgov

This communication does not constitute legal advice.

Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the
Planning Inspectorate.





